
The Subregional Plan for Almanzora should come from the region
Translated from La Voz de Almeria Newspaper Supplement, March 5th, 2008

Luis Aurelio Perez Tapia, president of the Association of Entrepreneurs
and Professionals of Albox, Valle de Almanzora (AEPA) made a plea to
our administration which was reported in the Voz de Almeria.
We still hope that the leadership takes any measure that allows the reac-
tivation of British tourism that has revived towns in the region and not
leave us bleeding to death, with nice words and promises that have yet to
be fulfilled.
Perhaps the Sub Regional plans are not the solution to the problem, but
they can be like a door that opens to hope for this part of the Valle del
Almanzora.

At this moment of uncertainty, we need an active and agile administra-
tion, that launches initiatives to fill us with hope, that does not discard
each proposal, destroying the dreams of a town. I take this opportunity
to make a request, to say to the Administration of Andalucia that the sub
regional plan of Valle del Almanzora should be from the bottom up, or
from the region, if we wish to change and not make a suit that does not

fit and then has to be altered.


